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Re:  30 Beethoven Avenue - Zervas Elementary School 

Subject:  Notice of Intent for Continuing RAM Aggregate Installation, Saturday 4/2/16  

 

 

March 28, 2016 

 

 

Dear Neighbors, 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we will be working on Saturday,  

April 2, 2016 at 30 Beethoven Avenue in Waban, MA for the new Zervas Elementary 

School, continuing with the RAM Aggregate pier installation. 

 

This work will generate minor vibrations which GZA Environmental, the City’s 

consultant, will be monitoring during the work. All work will be performed during 

standard hours of operations 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM, per the City of Newton ordinances. 

 

Thank you for your time and support in this matter. Should you have any questions 

regarding the proposed work, you may contact Newton Public Buildings, Alex Valcarce 

at (617) 796-1600 or via email at avalcarce@newtonma.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

W. T. RICH COMPANY, INC.  

 

 

 

Steven Roman, LEED AP 

Senior Project Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SRR / Enclosure 

cc: WTR - Jonathan Rich, Jack Hanley, Erik Dykeman, Mark Brown, Andrew MacGregor, David Brothers 

      NPB - Josh Morse, Alex Valcarce’, Paul Ferolito 

      JLA-NV5 - Thomas Murphy, Jeffrey Luxenberg, Melissa Gagnon, John Volkert 

      DPC - Joseph Drown, Jason Springer 
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